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Newsletter Week 5 Newsletter Week 6 

Thank you Ms Hardy! 
Cat Hardy has been working with the Barranguba class as a part of her 
practical teaching experience. Cat is in her first year studying education at 
Curtin University. Cat has been impressed by the inclusivity, enthusiasm, care 
and respect displayed by our children. She has also enjoyed supporting 
children in their learning journey as well as teaching some lessons. We look 
forward to welcoming Cat back again in November for her second practical 
experience. 
 
Roadworks 
Please be aware of disruptions to the roads around Tilba and our school next 
week as the road surfaces are being resprayed. We have requested that our 
entrance and carpark are not impacted during the windows 8:45 to 9:15 and 
3:00 to 3:30. 
 
Marcus is performing the Boyz Crew at the Far South Coast Dance Festival 
on Tuesday night at Batemans Bay. Have fun Marcus! 
 
Team Tilba Regional Athletes will travel to Wollongong next Friday to 
compete in the South Coast carnival. They have been practising hard, and we 
wish you all the best. Have fun and thank you to families for travelling. 
 
Privilege Winners are Grinners! 
Congratulations Maisy for being our winer this week. Maisy is an outstanding 
writer who has an inspirational imagination. Forest was away last week to 
enjoy her privilege, so these two clever girls buddied up to share two 
privileges. They enjoyed ice-creams twice this week! 

Term 3, 2025 

 
 

SEPTEMBER 
 
Tuesday 2nd 
Marcus - the Boyz 
Crew @ Dance Fest 
 
 
Friday 5th 
Regional Athletics 
 
 
Monday 8th 
NHS transition - Yr 6 
(Ag, Food Tech) 
 
 
Friday 12th 
Book Club Due 
 
 
Monday 22nd 
Assembly and P&C 
 
 
Thursday 25th 
NRL Gala Day 
 
 
Friday 26th 
Last Day for Students 
 
 

OCTOBER 
 
Tuesday 14th 
First Day for Students 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

In 
Technology, 
the students 
have been 

using 
 Bee Bots to 
learn about 

coding. 

Year One completed the 
Phonics Screening Check 

this week. The students had 
to read a variety of 

nonsense and real words in 
order to test their phonic 
knowledge. The results 

showed Year One  
are on track with their  

phonics skills. 
Well done Year One! 

K12 would like to thank Marcus for his support during our five-
week soccer program. The students worked on their kicking 
and dribbling skills and enjoyed playing mini games of soccer. 

Our science unit for this term is 
Earth in the Solar System. 

This week we investigated how 
the sun’s position affects the 

length of shadows. 



 

 

Stage 2 have been exploring drumming and 
switching between time signatures in music 

lessons.   
Stage 3 have been learning a collaborative 

piece “Hard Times” by Paramore. 

16 students have had the 
opportunity to participate 

in extension and 
enrichment programs at 
Bournda EEC. Edie, Mia, 
Quinn and Tully enjoyed 

the Nature Printing 
program on Wednesday. 

Investigating Space and the Solar 
System in Science and Art. 

Creating scaled models of the 
planets was more challenging than 

first thought- but we did it! 


